House Bill 1399
Health and Government Operations
Unfavorable Report

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Health and Government Operations Committee;

One Pasadena: Building a Safe and Inclusive Community is an anti-bigotry group in District 31.
We strongly condemn the decision of our delegates to co-sponsor the anti-transgender House Bill 1399.
As scientific studies have shown, gender-affirming healthcare is often life-saving. The One Pasadena
Steering Committee supports the mental health and wellbeing of transgender children, both within and
outside of our community. We ask you to protect trans children by voting against House Bill 1399.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
The One Pasadena Steering Commitee
Pasadena, MD



